
 
 
  SPARTAN	SPEAK 

 South Warren High School - A School of Distinction 
To provide students with opportunities to develop critical thinking, leadership,  and lifelong 

learning  
in a safe, student-centered environment. 

 

March 13, 2023 
 

 
Important Dates 
March 14 Dance Little Red 

March 15 No School (PLC Day) 
March 16-17 No School 

March 24, 25 & 26 Musical (Oklahoma!) 
April 3-7 Spring Break 

April 22  Junior/Senior Prom 
May 24 Last Day for Students (TBD) 

May 27 Graduation @12pm 
 
 
 

No School Wed-Fri 
There will be no school for students Wednesday, March 15 - Friday, March 17. 

Parent/Student Input Requested 
Mr. Clayton and the SWHS SBDM council are seeking input as they move forward in the 
search for South Warren Highs School's next principal. Please take a few minutes to fill out 
this short survey. 

Graduation Dates Announced 
South Warren High School's Graduation will take place Saturday, May 27th at 12:00pm at 
E.A. Diddle Arena.   

2023-2024 Registration Open 
New & existing student registration is now open for the 2023-2024 school year for 
preschool through 12th grade.  Please click this link https://bit.ly/K-12Registration to 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

register your student as a new or returning student (grades K-12).  This process Is required 
to keep emergency Information up-to-date for every student.  If you need your parent 
portal login reset, please fill out this form. 

Dance Little Red Tickets  
Dance Little Red for Norton Children’s Hospital tickets go on sale March 1 during lunch. The 
cost of tickets is $10. The event is March 14, 6-9PM. This fun night features games, food, 
hospital testimonials, and a little bad dancing. 
 
 
DLR SEEKING DONATIONS:  
We are seeking snacks for participants of Dance Little Red. DLR is a fundraiser for Norton 
Children's Hospital. We have raised more than $20,000 over the last 5 years of 
involvement. Any cookies, chips, candy, water donations are appreciated. The event is 
scheduled for March 14 from 6-9pm. Donations can be dropped off in the front office! 
 

Donations for Office/Staff 
The front office is in need of tissues and disinfecting wipes.  If you would like to donate, 
please bring them to the front office. Beta hours offered. 
 

Gift Cards Needed for Seniors 
PTSO is still needing many $5.00 - $10.00 gift cards for the Senior picnic.  Please turn any 
donations into the front office. 
 

Yearbook Orders 
The yearbook pre-sale has now ended. But don't worry! We will have some extras to sell 
after the pre-sold yearbooks have been distributed. The official arrival date for yearbooks 
is TBD, but I am expecting them mid-April. If you did not pre-order a yearbook, you may 
contact Miss Gray, kathryn.gray@warren.kyschools.us, to be put on the waiting list; 
however, a spot on the waiting list does not guarantee you a yearbook. After the pre-sold 
yearbooks have been distributed, everyone on the waiting list will be contacted. At that 
point, you may bring in cash or check (made out to SWHS) to purchase a yearbook. Supply 
will be limited, and it will be first come first serve!  
 



 

 
 

 



 
 
 



 
 

 



 



 



 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

The much requested SW Baseball Apparel store is now 
open! You’ll be prepared for whatever weather 

Kentucky wants to throw at us! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


